
Product safety recall 

PAC-Man Gaming Bean Bag Cover

Sold at Target 
Plan B International Hong Kong Limited 

PAC-Man styled beanbag chair used for gaming 

Target Keycode: 70744552 

Reason the product is recalled 

The product does not comply with the mandatory standard for bean bags. The required safety 
warning labels are not displayed correctly. 

The hazards to consumers 

Risk of severe injury or death from choking or suffocation if young children access the polystyrene 
bean filling or climb inside the bean bag.  

What consumers should do 

1. Stop using the product immediately and keep it out of reach of young children
2. Return the product to a Target Store for a full refund.

Contact 

Target Phone: 1300 753 567, Monday to Friday, 9.00am-7.00pm (AEST); 
Saturday 9.00am-5.00pm (AEST)  

Online: https://www.target.com.au/help/contact-us 

Who sold the product: Target stores and Target Online 

Dates available for sale: 30 March 2025 to 14 May 2025 
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https://www.productsafety.gov.au/business/search-mandatory-standards/bean-bags-mandatory-standard
https://www.target.com.au/help/contact-us

